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U.S. Department of Transportation By

Federal Aviation Administration
Northwest Mountain Region
Denver Airports District Office
26805 E. 68th Avenue, Suite 224
Denver, CO 80249-6361

RE: Proposed change in flight patterns from Centennial Airport
Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing you as the Board Treasurer of the HighPointe Homeowners Association.
The eighty-six families who reside within the association, bounded by Carson Court on
the-East, Cherry Creek State Park on the West, Cherry Creek Rancho on the South and
Cherry Creek Villas on the North, are opposed to any change in current approved flight
patterns which will bring more aircraft in landing and take-off patterns above our .
homeowners property or that of our near neighbors: The map coordinates of the
HightPointe Association are approxunately N 39 37 and W 104 49.

My-question in this matter is in thie necessity for change in the existing flight patterns. It
appears to have satisfied all homeowners up until this point. It doesn t seem fair that
those who have accepted the inconvenience of the already existing flights be subjected to
more rather than less due to a change in population density.

Another, more reasonable decision would be to require flights landing or taking off be

required to do so in a longer flight plan that takes it further over to reservoir itself. This
- ‘would allow a heightened elevation be reached prior to entering a more populous area.”

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me at my emaﬂ address if
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Very W e
Mark Jaehni /

Treasurer

HighPointe Summit HOA




